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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has only been a 4-day week but it feels as if we have managed to still squeeze in 5 days of content and excitement! 
Our rich curriculum has been very evident this week. In addition to rigorous English and maths lessons, I have seen the 
children very engaged with Forest School, swimming and singing, as new year groups learn new songs as part of the 
Warwick Singing Town project. It is great to see the children and in some cases the staff, getting to grips with new top-
ics and launching themselves into the summer term programme. 
 
A key priority for us this term is to reinvigorate our links with our community, now that Covid regulations have been lifted 
and we are allowed to be more fully engaged. We had a fantastic event last night organised by our PTA and it was 
great to have a hall full of children and their families taking part in our first Big Family Quiz. The atmosphere was lovely, 
everyone had a great time and everyone I spoke to said how good it felt to be back in school again. We are determined 
to reconnect this term and last night was a big step in the right direction. Many thanks to the PTA and staff who organ-
ised such a great event and to the families who were able to attend: we are really looking forward to seeing more of you 
again in school as the term progresses. 
 
Finally, I’d like to announce that Mrs Connelly has had a baby daughter and she is called Enid. We haven’t met her yet 
but we are all very happy for Mrs Connelly and her family and would like to send our best wishes and congratulations! 
 
Have a lovely weekend and many thanks for your continuing support.                                         Andy Mitchell  -  Head 

 

 

Year 2 are fully immersed in their current topic 
Twisted Tales, and have been looking at alter-
native versions of well know fairy tales. They 
had great fun acting out the story of Little Red 
Riding Hood and are now planning their version 
of Little Red Riding Hood Was Rotten! We can-
not wait to see how their stories turn out! 

 

Helen May and Ingrid Hancox 

Big Family Quiz 
Thank you to everyone who came to support and cele-
brate our very first 'Big Family Quiz'. We had a great 
turn out and both children, parents, grandparents, great 
grandparents, and even great great grandparents had a 
wonderful time. Congratulations to Team Mallards tak-
ing first place, and everyone else who took part - you 
are all winners! 
 

Attendance News  
  
 
 
Highest class attendance for last week—Class 6Y 
Mrs Khaira and her pupils with a whopping 99.3% 
 
Whole school attendance to date - 94.8% (school 
target 96.5%) 
 

What I love about Woodloes …… 
 
 

 
“I love Mrs Uppal when I 

come into Saplings!” 
 

Ruby Pascoe 
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Year 5 are continuing to enjoy 
their computing lessons. After 
creating their own games,  
including different levels last 
term, they are now currently 
problem solving with coding. 
This week we had to instruct the 
catcher to perform different 

tasks with increasing difficultly. 
Keep up the great work Year 5!  
 
 
Miss Goodrick and Mrs Barlow 

Other News ….. 

Joules Seconds Sale at King's High School. Proceeds 
to Evergreen School, Warwick. 
There will be pre-booked shopping slots for this 
event with a set number of tickets available for 
each one. This is to manage the flow of people at the event.  
The pre-booked shopping slots are as follows:  
12pm - 1pm 
1:15pm - 2:15pm 
2:30pm - 3:30pm 
You will only be permitted to attend the pre-booked shopping slot stated on your ticket.  
When your pre-booked shopping slot has ended you will be asked to the leave the shopping 
area and proceed to the checkouts.  
Please note this is a charity event run by volunteers.  
A maximum of 4 tickets can be purchased at one time.  
Entry is £5 with all the proceeds from the ticket sales going to Evergreen School  
PLEASE NOTE: We will not be able to offer refunds on any tickets purchased, so please book 
your tickets carefully. 

Book your tickets here: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/joules-seconds-sale-warwick-tickets-308521404827 
 

Onside Coaching still have plenty of spaces available for their Thursday football club 3.20pm—4.30pm 
at £5 per week. Please visit www.onsidecoaching.co.uk to book your child in! (Central Warwickshire Team) 
 

Warwick School are advertising their popular curricular programme which takes place during the May half 

term holiday, which consists of multisports, archery, badminton and much more. Fun short courses are availa-

ble for children in Years 2 to 7 and Cygnets – available for children in Reception and Year 1. Please see below 
and follow the link to see further details and how to book! 

https://www.warwickschool.org/may-holiday-action-2022 
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